
Cedar Mountain MS/HS Daily Announcements        Monday, February 1, 2021 
  

General Announcements 

 
Reminder to students in grades 10-12 that you will start Full In Person learning TODAY.  Unless you 

are a full-time distance learning student you need to be in school every day starting today.   

  

Please remember to bring a water bottle to school and leave it in your locker, especially if you have a 

Phy-Ed class.  

  

The next SADD meeting will be TOMORROW during lunch in Mr. Fish's room.  There will only be 

one meeting each time now that everyone is back in school.  

  

Deadline extended-----Cans for Crush has begun.  Slips are available in the ms/hs office.  All slips 

AND money need to be turned in to the ms/hs office by Friday, Feb. 5.  Cost is $1.00 per can. 

  

Each year the the MN Dental Association coordinates Give Kids A Smile which provides free care to 

children in need.  No eligibility questions are asked.  This year it will take place on February 5th and 

6th.  For more information and to register go to mndental.org or call the United Way at 1-800-543-

7709.  

 

Cedar Mountain School will be sponsoring a Blood Drive on Friday, Feb. 12.  Anyone over the age of 

16 that would like to donate needs to talk to Mr. Fish about it as soon as possible to get signed 

up.  This includes any staff interested.  

  

There will be ZOOM driver’s Ed classes beginning Feb 22, 2021. However, should COVID change 

circumstances to full distance learning and no sports, the classes may be offered sooner. The best 

thing to do would to sign up early and you will be contacted if there is an earlier start date. Students 

must be at least 14 years old. To register: text student’s full legal name, birthdate, their cell number 

and parent’s cell number to: Mary Erickson 320-579-3356  

  

Athletics  

 

*7-12 GBB practice in Morgan from 3:30-4:50.  

*JH BBB and Dance practice at Franklin until 5:20.  

*Wrestling practice at Redwood.  

*BBB practice in Morgan from 5:00-6:15.  

*Good Luck to the Gymnasts on their meet at Redwood starting at 6:00.  

  

Individual and Team picture will be taken of Dancers tomorrow after school.  

JH BBB, JH GBB and GBB pictures will be taken on Friday.  

BBB picture will be taken on Tues., Feb. 9.  

Order forms are available in the ms/hs office. 

  

Weight room will be available after school on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  It will also be 

available on Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 6:30 



 
 

High School  

 

Blood Drive meeting during lunch at 11:20 TODAY in Mr. Fish’s room. There will also be a meeting 

at 6:30 TONIGHT for the calling day. 
 

Middle School  

 

Play practice  
 

 

Monday-practice 3:30 in Auditorium  

Tuesday-practice 3:30 in Auditorium  

Wednesday-No practice  

Thursday-Performance at 7:00 

 

 

Knowledge Bowl  

 

Windom is hosting a Knowledge Bowl Meet on Monday, Feb. 1 (next Monday) on Discord. Several 

KB team members will be practicing for the play that night, but if there are any other KB members 

who want to take part in the Meet, let Mrs. Tyler know as soon as possible. If anyone is interested in 

Knowledge Bowl, please talk to Mrs. Tyler. We always welcome new members. 
 

 

Blue Crue 

 

NHS 

 

NHS meeting on Friday at 11:35 in Ms. Garms' room.  If you are not in school, a link was sent to your 

e-mail. 
 

Library/Media Center  

  

Students who have overdue library books:  

7th Grade-Colton Birkemeyer, Nick McGowan, Jeremy Prescott 

8th Grade- 

9th Grade- 

10th Grade-Tim Christensen, River Diehn, Anthony Balsley, Donovan Berry 

11th Grade-Amber Lough, Elijah Walker 

12th Grade- Chris Dow Hilliard 
 


